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Upcoming work at Eddy Avenue Plaza 
Sydney Terminal Building Revitalisation project – Stage 1 

August 2025 
 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

The first stage in revitalising Central 
Station, improving public space, safety and 
connectivity.  
From Monday 25 August 2025, we’ll start work to 
demolish the former Central Squeeze building in the 
northern corner of Eddy Avenue Plaza. This work will 
make room for the hydrant boosters to be relocated 
from the main plaza. 

What work are we doing?  
• Switching off water and power supply to the 

building 
 

• Removing interior lining, fittings and shop frontage 
• Installing timber boxing around the stone column to 

protect it during construction 
• Installing new fencing. 

Out of hours work 
This work will be completed at night to help minimise 
any impacts on pedestrian access.   
Work will take about three nights to complete between 
9.30pm and 5.30am from Monday 25 August to 
Thursday 4 September 2025. We do not work Friday 
evenings, Saturdays or public holidays. 
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